
UPCOMING EVENTS:

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

JANUARY
6th Students Return! 
20th Inservice Day-No School for students
27th 6:00 2020-21 Kindergarten Round-Up Parent 

Meeting
30th 2nd-6:00/3rd-7:00 Grade Music Programs
31st Kindergarten Round Up 9:00-11:00
       No School for current Kindergarten students

FEBRUARY
3rd 6:30 PTO
14th 2:15 Valentine Parties
19th/20th Conferences-2:06 Early Dismissal

3:00-7:00 Conferences
21st  No School

MARCH
9th LIfetouch Spring PIctures
18th End of 3rd Quarter
19th NO SCHOOL Spring Break
20th NO SCHOOL Spring Break
23rd INSERVICE-No school for students

To see dates beyond these...please go to the West Bay 
website to check the online calendar.  
Click here: West Bay Website

          3220 South 188th Avenue  OMAHA, NEBRASKA  
402-289-9045

Please go to the West Bay website and scroll 
down to LUNCH to find the menus. You can also 
use this link to add money to your child’s lunch 
account.
https://www.elkhornweb.org/parent
s/lunch/lunch-account/

WEST BAY WEB PAGE:
https://www.elkhornweb.org/westb
ay/

West Bay PTO Website:
http://westbaypto.com/

January  2020

West Bay Families,

Thank you to everyone who 
participated in the Elkhorn 
Celebration of Giving.  We were able to 
fulfill the wishes of so many local 
families through your generosity.  The 
support you provide for your 
students, our staff, our PTO and the 
community is simply amazing.  Thank 
you for making West Bay such a 
special place. I hope you have a 
wonderful break.  I’m looking forward 
to seeing everyone again on Jan. 6th, 
2020! 

Jen Coltvet
Principal
 

Winter Weather Reminders
In the case of a weather related school cancellation you 
should receive a phone call and email regarding school 
closure through the district School Messenger system.
Late start 10:15. No breakfast will be served on late start 
days and indoor walking club will begin at 9:55.  
Early Dismissal due to weather-1:06 Lunch will be served but 
there would be no after school activities.

Canned Food Drive UPDATE...
Student Council would like to send a huge THANK YOU to 
everyone who donated to our canned food drive.  West Bay 
Families donated 485 cans of food!  

THANK YOU for being so generous and helping out the 
families of Douglas County
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 TIGER  TICKET  WINNERS
These students were caught doing something great at school!  Students 
who follow the school rules 1. BE SAFE   2. BE RESPECTFUL  & 3. BE 
RESPONSIBLE are rewarded and recognized with TIGER TICKETS.  Each week 
these tickets are deposited in the office where we draw names for paw 
pencils or erasers and a certificate.  Way to go Bengals!

KINDERGARTEN
Kapil Venketraman Addi Goff
Madelyn Frans Wyatt Richter
Juliana Hudnall Vivian Weiss
Penny Swim Coen Johnson
Elodie Fochler Kate Acquazzino
Wyatt Gustafson

FIRST GRADE
Harrison Cole Allie Hill
Walter Anderson Breckin Palmquist
Lily Frey Hudson McCoy
Weston Long Bennett Olsufka
Whitney Wilson Sarah Goodwin
Christopher Header Zahra Somasegaran
Parker Johnson Greyson Farmer
Cade McCroden Mahat Duvasi

SECOND GRADE
Aditya Singhal Madison Scott
Cora Heinz Abby Acquazzino
Vylah Karre Sahana Iyer
Joslyn Hudnall Alexis Newman
Marin Wyant Ryan Sumner
Gage Sass

THIRD GRADE
Cameron Johnson Grant Volzke
Drew Acosta-Trejo Emilia Koehler
Emelyn Fochler Willa Stater
Subby Manzitto Rahman Azimi
Maddox Muchowicz Sam Neily
Siddharth Rai Sydney Hurst
Colin McCroden Audrey Gibson

FOURTH GRADE
Jack Feeney Cem Binbuga
Ryleigh Deaton Aubrey Stolp
Aubrey Borkowski Sterling Anderson
Charlie Dizona Olivia Reikofski
Jacob Sceals Kayla Revas
Colin Whitham Layla Bowers

FIFTH GRADE
Brynn Killeen Hayden Fitzgibbon
Adelyn Stater Tate Bertucci
Tori Milone Tyler Gerrity
Cameron Cooper McKenna Stallmann
Jordan Holmes Lola Fogle
Nick Egan Taryn Lanoha
Nolin Joslin

WEST BAY



December Artist 

Challenge Winners

Alexis Newman - 2nd
Cali Kerres - 2nd
Gabi Wilson - 2nd
Ananya Prassanna - 3rd
Graham Parsons - 3rd
Leyton Michaelis - 3rd
Lila Murphy - 3rd
Nolan Cooper - 3rd
Ryan Valleley - 3rd
Jasmine Oppliger - 4th
Maya Ekbote - 4th 
Brooklyn Josoff - 5th

Artwork By Jasmine Oppliger, 4th Grade

Congratulations to Sebastian Goeller in Mrs. Frederick’s 5th grade class for winning 
the school-level competition of the National Geographic Geography Bee!  We’re also 
proud to announce the second place winner, Cale Jackson, in Mrs. Sadowski’s 5th 
grade class!  Sebastian and Cale competed against six other contestants in 4th and 5th 
grade.  The 4th graders included:  Emma Charvat, Maddie Farmer, McCaden Houng, and 
Sammy White.  The other competing 5th graders included:  Isabel Casas and Evelyn 
Thompson.  Sebastian now has an opportunity to take a written test where he has a 
chance to be one of 100 students participating in the state bee.  Good Luck, 
Sebastian!



Stay Connected with West Bay’s PTO

● Website: www.westbaypto.com 
● Facebook: West Bay PTO 
● Email: westbaypto@gmail.com

President: Tara Arnold
Vice President: Mikhala Fehringer
Treasurer: Lisa Fochler
Secretary: Kate Parsons
Community Liaison: Amy Swartz

PTO MEETING
The Good Life Parent Social

Monday, January 27th 5:30pm-8:30pm 
Enjoy an evening out with your fellow West Bay Family!  
It’s a great opportunity to see friends and meet new ones!  
Looking forward to seeing you there.  20% of the proceeds 
from the evening will be donated to West Bay. 

SPONSOR THANK YOU!
Thank you to the 2019-2020 West Bay Elementary Corporate 
Sponsors. We greatly appreciate the support you have shown 
our school! 

YEARBOOK
PHOTOS:  Continue to upload photos for the 2019-2020 
Yearbook!  Upload photos from your computer or phone 
using the RePlayItApp or email pictures to 
westbayyearbook@gmail.com.  Don’t forget to identify the 
names of the students in the photos.

ORDER NOW:  Deadline to order is February 21st, 2020.  
Order by going to www.westbaypto.com and click "here" 
under the Yearbook section on the home page.

HY-VEE RECEIPTS
Remember to keep turning in your Hy-Vee receipts dated 
September 1, 2019 through December 31, 2019. Receipts 
must be submitted by January 8th, 2020. 

PANERA FAMILY FUN NIGHT
Don’t miss the January Family Fun Night at Panera on 
Thursday, January 16th, 4-8pm.  

Our December Runza Family Fun Night made $154.50! 

Be in the 
Know with 

our PTO!

PTO CONTRIBUTIONS
Through your support of the 2019 fall fundraising 
endeavors, the PTO has been able to contribute 75 boogie 
boards for 1st grade, xylophone for music, library books, 
additional field trip for each class, additional IXL program 
funding, drop off/pick up signs, birthday books, bring in 
Magician Jeff Quinn for the Winter Assembly, pay for 
recycling services, ice machine maintenance, snacks for 
the Halloween party, & provide discretionary spending 
money for West Bay staff.  Thank you for your support, 
both financially & by volunteering your time, to enhance 
our school & show the staff our appreciation!
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